
Dear	Business	Owners,		

The	Northview	Softball	Program	would	like	to	purchase	a	windscreen	for	our	home	field	at	Veterans	
Memorial	Field.	Our	baseball	program	currently	has	one	installed	at	their	field	and	it	looks	amazing!	I	
have	included	a	picture	that	displays	a	portion	of	their	windscreen.	This	windscreen	will	cover	the	home	
run	fence	from	corner	to	corner.	It	will	be	displayed	for	the	next	five	years	from	March	to	October.	Not	
only	will	our	Northview	softball	families	be	able	to	view	this	windscreen,	but	the	fields	are	also	used	by	
Sylvania	Recreation	teams,	Sylvania	Fusion	travel	softball	as	well	as	the	Mavericks		travel	baseball	
program.	Most	programs	sell	a	vinyl	banner	at	the	rate	of	$250/	sport	season.	We	are	asking	for	a	
donation	of	$1000.	This	would	be	like	purchasing	a	banner	for	four	years	and	earning	a	year	for	free!	
Even	better	this	will	be	displayed	not	only	one	sport	season,	but	the	spring,	summer	and	fall	sport	
season	at	a	venue	that	is	utilized	by	multiple	athletic	programs	and	is	open	daily	to	the	public.	We	will	
also	share	your	business	on	our	Northview	Athletics	website	and	multiple	facebook	accounts	and	
encourage	our	families	to	promote	and	spread	the	word	of	your	businesses	kindness.	

If	you	would	like	to	take	part	in	making	our	girls	field	beautiful	and	promoting	your	business	or	you	have	
additional	questions,	please	reach	out	to	me	at	your	convenience.	

	

Sincerely,		

Charlene	Garn	

419-932-1530	

starvsc@gmail.com	

	

	


